
 



The 24
th
 Pan Pacific Congress in Seoul, Korea, September 22 - 25, 2008  

“Restructuring Professionalism – Preparations for the Future” 

 

 

KAPA (Korea Association of Property Appraisers) will host the 24th Pan Pacific 

Congress of Appraisers, Valuers and Counselors (PPC) in Seoul, Korea from September 

22 to 25, 2008 with aim of illuminating the future of real estate industry. The theme for the 

Congress is “Restructuring Professionalism – Preparations for the Future”. 

 

PPC is the global event that brings together real estate professionals such as Appraisers, 

Valuers, Counselors and other related professionals from law and finance industries. PPC 

members as leaders and professionals in their field have been playing a key role to 

develop real estate industry by holding a congress to provide active networking occasion. 

Consciousness of the importance of valuation and appraisal of real estate has been 

growing and it is required to actively respond to real estate market facing globalization.  

 

At this point in time, KAPA is pleased to invite you to attend the 24th PPC to establish 

relationship and interchange of information between relevant professionals. You will be 

provided with outstanding programs including enjoyable technical tours, Korean folk 

performance during the congress. 

 

The 1st Announcement for the 24th PPC has just been released to PPC members and 

former congress participants. This Announcement is also available for download through 

visiting the 24th PPC website (www.ppp2008.org).  

 

Please visit the 24th PPC website for more information and you are always welcome.  

 

  

 

http://www.ppp2008.org/

